Lebanon, Maine Planning Board **Planning Board Site Visit Minutes** Saturday, January 22, 2022

(Rescheduled from Saturday, January 15, 2022)

Members Present

Others Present

A. LePage – Chairman D. Wilson - Vice-Chairman

Shaun Booker

L. Bragg

A. Bridges

Timothy Bragdon - Nature's Gift - SPR MLR - 1384 Carl Broggi Highway - 8:00 am:

The applicant had submitted a Site Plan for review. A new leach field was installed last year. The property currently shares a well with an abutting lot.

A second building is being proposed in the future. At that time a dumpster will be in place.

A stop sign needs to be placed at the entrance to the property as well striping once weather allows.